
From:   Jennifer Manner   

To:   Web Filer   
Date:   January 20, 2021

Subject:   0004-EX-ST-2021 pre-coordination data request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

The attached email correspondence from the FAA confirms that EchoStar Global, on January 19, 2021,
submitted a frequency coordination request for its proposed operations in the 5150 &ndash; 5250 MHz
band.  EchoStar Global will update the FCC of any FAA objections received within the referenced 30-day
period.


